	Date 11th December 2009  

	

	Dear [image: image1.png]@ Department
of Health



, Colleague,

	Re: MORE FREE TRAINING FOR KEY WORKERS IN LONDON ON CARERS RECOGNITION AND SUPPORT IN RESPONSE TO THE CARERS STRATEGY!

 


I am delighted to inform you that we have commissioned additional training from Carers UK to assist us in addressing one of the key priorities within the national Carer’s strategy by 2011 – that of training of professionals across the board, from health to housing, to provide better services and support for carers. Key workers come into contact with carers every day, but may not realise it. It is important that staff understand the value of working with carers and the different ways in which they can support them in their caring role.

There are two attachments with this letter detailing dates and venues for these events. Please ensure you include these when you circulate this information across your networks. If you have not received these please contact Leah Cousins at the email below.

Please also note that staff do not need to attend both Carers awareness and Carers Assessments training as similar issues are covered in both.
There are 20 places available for each event and those wishing to attend should complete and return the attached booking form to: 

socialcarepartnerships.london@dh.gsi.gov.uk 

On receipt of completed booking forms we will send out confirmation together with directions for the chosen venue. If you have any queries either telephone Leah Cousins on 0207 217 3216 or email her at leah.cousins@dh.gsi.gov.uk 
I would be grateful if you could circulate this information widely and hope that staff will find the training interesting and worthwhile.

Kind regards

Sheila Lakey

Carers Programme Lead (London)

Email: sheilalakey@btinternet.com 

Social Care & Partnerships – Department of Health (London Region)


5th Floor, Riverwalk House, 157-161 Millbank


London SW1P 4RR





















